State of Florida

Public Service Commission
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: May 6, 2002
TO: Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services
FROM: Patricia Brady, Division of Economic Regulation 9\5 Q,Q

RE: Docket No. 011651-WU - Application for transfer of majority organizational
control of Pinecrest Ranches, Inc., holder of Certificate No. 588-W in Polk
County, from James O.. Vaughn and Margaret S. Hankin to S. Norman Duncan
and Richard S. Little.

Please add to the docket file the attached letter dated May 1, 2002, from Kimberly
A. Gossett, utility, to Pat Brady, staff. The letter requests an extension to complete
certain business matters before staff files its recommendation.

Attachment:
cc:  Division of Economic Regulation (Kaproth)
Office of General Counsel (Crosby)
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (Security File)
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Pinecrest Ranches, Ine.

PO BOX 536
Highlands City, FL 33846-0369
voice 863-559-7997
Fax 863-709-8549

May 1, 2002

Public Service Commission
Pat Brady

2540 Shumard Oak Bouleverd
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Pat:

Please accept this letter as a request for an extenslon for Pinecrest Ranches, Inc.
I will need additional time to complete the 2001 Annual Report as well as the
Staff Assisted Rate Case Application. 1 would appreciate It if you would move the

Transfer of Stock Application to the next agenda. I apologize for any
inconvenience this may have cause and aprreciate your assistance In this matter.
If you have any questions, please feel free lo call at 863-557-0241.

Thank you,
Kimberly A,
Pinecrest Ranches, Inc.
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